
 
 
 

The Criminal Justice Advocacy Program 

Join us for a webinar on December 20, 2017 at 1:00 PM EST! 
 

How Parents and Caregivers Can Help Keep an Individual  

with I/DD Safe While Accessing the Internet 
 

The Internet has dramatically changed the way we interact with the world. It has 
become a global means of communication in our everyday life. However the 
internet can also put people at risk for cyberbullying, exposure to inappropriate 
material, online predators and the possibility of revealing too much personal 
information.  
 
Ashley Ritchey, MSW, LSW, Director, New Jersey Self-Advocacy Project will 
discuss strategies and suggestions for helping adults with IDD learn to 
effectively use the internet and social media. The workshop will highlight how 
parents, caregivers, and staff members can help adults with IDD understand and 
avoid the potential dangers that internet use can present.  

 

Register now! 

bit.ly/Dec2017Webinar 
 

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email  
containing information about joining the webinar. 

  

This webinar series is brought to you by The Arc of NJ Criminal Justice Advocacy made possible by the  
NJ State Bar Foundation with funding from the IOLTA fund of the Bar New Jersey. 

http://bit.ly/Dec2017Webinar

